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May 19, 2025 
 

TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 25-47 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
 

TENNESSEE-TOMBIGBEE WATERWAY, MISSISSIPPI   
 

DREDGE WORK, MILE 362.6, ABERDEEN LAKE 
 

Inland Dredging Company’s cutterhead dredge AMERICA is expected to finalize work at 
navigation mile 366.0 on 19 May 2025. Once complete, the dredge will mobilize to navigation mile 362.6. 
Dredging operations are expected to begin on or around 20 May 2025 and will last approximately one 
week. They will be working 24 hours per day, 7 days per week, and will be placing material in the 
permitted upland disposal area AB-06. Navigation traffic should contact the dredge via marine radio 
(Channel 16) prior to passing and is requested to transit this reach with caution at no wake speed. 

 
For further information please contact Roger Wilson, Jr. at the Tennessee-Tombigbee Project 

Management Office at (662) 245-5500. 
 
            
 
        __________________________ 
                                                               Ryan P. Reich, P.E. 
                                                             Chief, Inland Navigation 

Notice to Navigation interests 
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